
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 5th September 2025 
 

EYFS Early Reading, Writing and Phonics Parent Information Meeting 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to warmly invite you to our Early Reading, Writing and Phonics Parent Information Meeting on 
Thursday 24th September at 4:30pm in the main school hall. 
 
As your child begins their exciting journey in early education, one of the most important areas of learning is 
phonics, which is the foundation for reading and writing. This meeting will provide you with valuable 
information about: 

• What phonics is and why it is so important 
• The systematic phonics programme we follow in school 
• What phonics looks like in your child’s classroom 
• How phonics supports reading fluency and early writing 
• How we assess your child’s progress and provide support 
• How you can help at home with simple, effective strategies 

 
What is Phonics? 
Phonics is the method we use to teach children the relationships between letters and the sounds they make. 
It helps children decode words when reading and build words when writing. Mastering phonics gives children 
the confidence and tools they need to become independent readers and writers. 
 
Why Is This Meeting Important? 
Phonics is the key to unlocking literacy. A strong start now sets your child up for success throughout primary 
school and beyond. We know that children do best when parents and school work closely together and we 
are committed to supporting you as you support your child. We really encourage all parents and carers to 
attend if possible. If you are unable to attend, we will make sure the key information and resources are 
available afterwards on the EYFS section of our school website. 
 
Please enter the school via the community entrance or the front office. Members of staff will be at both 
entrances to welcome and direct you. The meeting will begin promptly at 4:30pm and will last for 
approximately 45 minutes. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher or the office via email. 
 
Class 1: a.lindschau@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 
Class 2: l.hardman@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 
Class 3: l.saxon@cvps.omegamat.co.uk 
Office: office@chapelfordvillageprimary.co.uk 
 
We look forward to seeing you there and working together to give your child the very best start. 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss L Saxon 
 
EYFS Year Group Lead  
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